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All Black Hawk College locations and facilities
will be closed Friday, Dec. 22 through Monday,
Jan. 1. The college will re-open Tuesday, Jan. 2.

You can register for Spring 2024 classes while the college is closed.

Look up Spring 2024 classes on the Schedule of Classes page. Registration information is
available on the Register for Classes page.

You also can order your books online starting Tuesday, Jan. 2.

Spring 2024 classes begin Tuesday, Jan. 16.

For more information, call 309-796-5300.

https://www.bhc.edu/academics/academic-resources/schedule-of-classes/
https://www.bhc.edu/admissions/get-started/register-for-classes/
https://www.bhc.edu/academics/academic-resources/bookstore/

